
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Maam, 
 
 
It’s my absolute pleasure to recommend Brad Chambers as a grant writer and strategic planner.  Brad was 
contracted by Project HOPE to search, and write grants as well as help with strategic planning.  
I thoroughly enjoyed my time working with Brad, and came to know him as a truly valuable asset to 
absolutely any team. He is honest, dependable, and incredibly hard-working. Beyond that, he is an 
impressive communicator. 
 
His knowledge of strategic planning and expertise in grant writing was a huge advantage to our entire 
team. He put this skillset to work in order to gain us additional funding to continue our mission. 
Along with his undeniable talent, Brad has always been an absolute joy to work with. He is a true team 
player, and always manages to foster positive discussions and bring the best out of our team. 
 
 
Without a doubt, I confidently recommend Brad in grant writing and strategic planning. As a dedicated 
and knowledgeable employee and an all-around great person, I know that he will be a beneficial addition 
to your organization. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 304-639-7443 should you like to discuss Brad’s qualifications and 
experience further. I’d be happy to expand on my recommendation. 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Crystal L. Bauer, R.N./Director  
Project HOPE 
1500 Chapline Street  
Wheeling, WV 26003 
304-639-7443 


